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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON THE NEW CONSENT DECREE WEBSITE 

 
“While the Trump Justice Department has backed away from its monitoring responsibility, 
Attorney General Madigan has stepped forward, and I am proud to partner with her on a 
consent decree that will build upon the public safety reforms we have made. As we 
continue down this road to reform together, I encourage Chicago residents to participate in 
the public process to ensure their ideas and input are reflected in the final consent decree 
as we build a future all Chicagoans can be proud to share.” 
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